
Please ensure you complete this questionnaire and return it in the attached pre-
paid envelope to reach us by 23rd March 2018.

Name*:………………………………………………………………………………….

Address*:     …………………………………………………………………………………

* Without this information your vote will not be counted. This information will be used 
only for the purpose of this consultation. We will only use responses from occupiers 
within the proposed area shown on the attached plan – one response per household 
and returned using the official pre-paid envelope provided.

Are you in favour of amending the parking scheme in the Bourne Street area so 
that the parking bays are for Central Permit Zone users and residents are issued 
Central Zone Permits rather than West Zone Permits?  

Please choose one option only by putting an ‘X’ in the appropriate box.

Yes, the Bourne Street Area should be in the Central
Permit Zone

No, the Bourne Street Area should remain in the West
Permit Zone

Comments:
The results of the consultation will be presented in a report to the Executive Director of 
Place. The report will be available to view from 20 April 2018 using the following link: 
www.croydon.gov.uk/meetings

Please return using the pre-paid envelope provided
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